
Driffield Northfield Infant School 

 
Tel: 257487                                                                                                                    6th July 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
We will be saying farewell to our Year Twos on Wednesday 13th July at 2.00pm in our 
Leavers’ Assembly.  We are very pleased to be able to invite you come along and share your 
child’s memories of their time here at Driffield Northfield Infant School.  Due to limited 
space we ask that just two parents/carers attend per child and unfortunately no younger 
siblings please, many thanks. 
 
We hope to see you there! 
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